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Learner of the week
Class1
Finley Robinson
Class 2
Lealand Halton
Class 3
Harry Thomas
Class 4
Jenna Simmonds

Writing Superstar of the week
Class 1
Theo Bagguley
Class 2
Baylee Jackson
Class 3
Thomas Hizzard
Class 4
Kacey Pickup

Mega Maths Hero of the week
Class 1
Madeline Spencer
Class 2
Isaac Thompson
Class 3
Jack Edmondson
Class 4
Daniel McFall
 

 

NEWSLETTER
9TH JULY 2021

All the news from Archbishop Hutton's Primary 

Year Six enjoyed their trip to the cinema in Lancaster last week.
As an end of year treat, Mr McGurk took them to the Vue to see
Godzilla V Kong. 

Hutton : 2642
Crag : 2612
Washington : 2108
Senset : 1780

Our Super Learners

Team Points

Heads Up for Next Year
As we reach the end of the school

year, we are starting to think ahead

to next year. 

All of the children have spent two

afternoon's with their new teachers.

We have introduced the children to

the new awards for next year. The

Super Hero, Super Awards will be

their chance to collect certificates

and badges for their team points. 

Next year, will also be the Year of
Reading at Archbishop Hutton's. All

year, children will be encouraged to

read for pleasure at home and in

school. Each week, in assembly time

children and staff will talk about

their reading and share books that

they have enjoyed. There will also

be reading related events through

the year. Look out for the We Are All
Super Readers Challenge sheet

coming home this week. 

Don't forget to check your email for                                                                
end of year school reports.

What's the score?



Important Reminders
July 

Tuesday 13th: Sports Day track races

Tuesday 13th: Year Six and Staff Rounders

Thursday 15th: Leaver's Lunch in school

Friday 16th: Year Six final day at ABH

Friday 16th: School closes for summer @ 3:15

September 

Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd: INSET days

Friday 3rd: Children back to school

Every Tuesday:  PE with Mr Harris.                                

Don't  forget to bring your kit!

 

As we reach the time when Year Six are leaving us, we have been

looking back at some of our photos from the archive. Here is a

great shot from their Roman Day in 2018. Do you have any old

school pictures you would like to share? If so, email them in.  You

can see more blasts from the past on our School Website Gallery. 

Blast from the Past

The PTA have launched a lottery to raise funds

and give players the chance to win prizes. Tickets

are £1. Visit yourschoollottery.co.uk to sign up,

help school and be in with a chance of a win. 

Year Six rehearsals in full swing
Year Six have been very busy,
rehearsing their end of term
performance. The play, Treachery
At Traitors' Quay, is based on WW2
and links in with their History theme
from the Autumn term. 

The play will be performed for the
other school bubbles next week,
recorded and put on the school
website for Year Six parents and
families to enjoy. 

Have you joined the PTA Lottery 

This Thursday, the School Council 
 had a collection for the
Morecambe Bay Food Bank. 
 Thanks for your contributions.
This was our 4th collection this year
and it has been a privilege to
support this excellent cause. We
hope to continue to help the Food
Bank in the new School Year. 

Home Learning Challenge
It has been great to see how many children have

responded to this term's Summer Home Learning

Challenge. We have had great fun looking at

powerpoints, booklets, posters and Top Trumps

about footballers. We have enjoyed reading

stories and poems about holidays, bees, bugs and

trips to the beach. 

Please remember your

water bottles and hats

every day next week. We

have Sports Day and other

events on so we will be

outside a lot.  


